
GRAPES VARIETIES

Syrah 70%

Grenache 20%,

Cinsault 10%

APPELLATION

AOP Languedoc

Rosé

SOILS

Clay-limestone

Located in the heart of the largest
classified natural site in Languedoc,
Château Capitoul takes advantage of
its unique location and stands as an
exclamation point at the end of the
peninsula.
Ôde is a tribute to its Mediterranean
terroir and the French department of
Aude where Capitoul is located.

SOIL TYPES

Clay-limestone vineyard, home to
pine groves, moorland and garrigue,
is strongly influenced by sea breezes,
thus producing very fresh wines.

WINEMAKING

The grapes are harvested in the
coolest hours of the night then go
direct-to-press in an oxygen-free
environment to ensure the full
integrity of its aromas is preserved.
The blend promotes aromatic
complexity in the wines, mingling
fresh, fruity notes with spicy scents.
Ageing on fine lees after alcoholic
fermentation bolsters volume on the
palate.

TASTING NOTES

Appealing delicate pale pink with
shimmering highlights. Great
aromatic complexity on the nose
driven by moreish notes of red berry
fruits and citrus flowing into floral
notes. The palate is brimming with
fruity and spicy flavours with a
mineral edge that gives it lots of
character. Very pleasant fresh feeling
on the finish.

THE SOMMELIER’S ADVICE

o Food & wine pairings:
for the aperitif, tapas, a ring of crisp
shrimps, grilled sea bream, vegetable
tagine, strawberry panna cotta.

o Serving temperature: 10-12°C
o Ageing capacity: 2 years

CAPITOUL
ÔDE



GRAPE VARIETIES 

Bourboulenc 40% 

Grenache Blanc  30% 

Roussanne 25% 

Viognier 5% 

 

APPELLATION 

AOP La Clape 

White 

 

SOILS 

Limestone rock over a bed of 

black earth 

Château Capitoul, with its precious 
stone and pebble-strewn 
Mediterranean vineyard, is like a 
diamond in the rough set in the 
rolling hills of La Clape. With 62 ha 
under vine at the tip of the La Clape 
hill range, its terroir is the 
appellation‘s most maritime. Its 
vineyard dates back to the 14th 
century, when it was farmed under 
the aegis of Narbonne Cathedral, 
which gave the Château its name. In 
2015, La Clape entered the select 
group of Languedoc fine wines, 
joining  the collection of prestigious, 
internationally renowned French 
appellations. 
 
VINEYARD SITE 
 
Ideally located amidst Languedoc’s 

largest national park, Château 

Capitoul’s vineyard is farmed 

sustainably.  

Blessed by OROS, the gods of the 

mountains, Château Capitoul shows 

incredibly diverse site-

expressiveness. The highest block in 

our vineyard, Les Portes soars 

skyward. It is home to rich, complex 

soils of limestone rock over a bed of 

black earth that is unique to the La 

Clape hill range.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINEMAKING  

  

Harvested by night, with double 
sorting in the vineyards and on arrival 
at the winery. Low yields (35hl/ha) 
produce maximum concentration. 
Skin-contact maceration with daily 
stirring of the lees for 6 to 8 weeks. 
Fermentation at low temperature in 
vats and then in barrels.  The wine is 
then aged in oak barrels for 10 to 12 
months, except for the Bourboulenc 
variety. 
 
 
TASTING NOTES 
 
Beautiful golden colour with light 
amber highlights. A wine with a 
complex bouquet of citrus fruits 
(lime) and exotic fruits (mango, 
passion fruit), enhanced by a touch of 
ginger. 
The palate is ample, rich and fleshy, 
with a finish that leaves a very 
pleasant impression of freshness. 
 
 

THE SOMMELIER’S ADVICE 
 
o Food and wine pairings:  
Oysters au gratin, razor clams cooked 
on a plancha, red mullet fillets, 
American-style monkfish, white 
meat in sauce or creamy cheeses. 
 

o Serving temperature: 12-14°C  
o Ageing potential: up to 3 years 
 

THE FIGUREHEAD OF LA CLAPE 

CHÂTEAU CAPITOUL 
WHITE OROS-LES PORTES VINEYARD 



GRAPE VARIETIES 

Syrah 70% 

Grenache 20% 

Carignan 10% 

 

APPELLATION 

AOP La Clape 

Red 

 

SOILS 

Limestone rock over a bed of 

black earth 

Château Capitoul, with its precious 
stone and pebble-strewn 
Mediterranean vineyard, is like a 
diamond in the rough set in the 
rolling hills of La Clape. With 62 ha 
under vine at the tip of the La Clape 
hill range, its terroir is the 
appellation‘s most maritime. Its 
vineyard dates back to the 14th 
century, when it was farmed under 
the aegis of Narbonne Cathedral, 
which gave the Château its name. In 
2015, La Clape entered the select 
group of Languedoc fine wines, 
joining  the collection of prestigious, 
internationally renowned French 
appellations. 
 
VINEYARD SITE 
 
Ideally located amidst Languedoc’s 

largest national park, Château 

Capitoul’s vineyard is farmed 

sustainably.  

Blessed by OROS, the gods of the 

mountains, Château Capitoul shows 

incredibly diverse site-

expressiveness. The highest block in 

our vineyard, Les Portes soars 

skyward. It is home to rich, complex 

soils of limestone rock over a bed of 

black earth that is unique to the La 

Clape hill range.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINEMAKING  

  

Harvested by night, with double 
sorting in the vineyards and on arrival 
at the winery. Made from Syrah, 
Grenache and old-vine Carignan. Low 
yields (35hl/ha) produce maximum 
concentration. Long skin-contact 
maceration at controlled 
temperatures. The wine is then aged 
in French oak barrels for 12 months.  
After bottling, the wine is stored for 
at least 1 year in a cellar. 
 
TASTING NOTES 
 
Deep cherry-red in colour, Les Portes 
is a powerful, elegant wine with black 
fruit aromas that include 
blackcurrant, along with tapenade 
and flint lifted by a trace of juniper 
suffused by the bushes lining the 
vineyard block. It is full-bodied and 
concentrated with a lingering finish.  
 
 
THE SOMMELIER’S ADVICE 
 
o Food and wine pairings:  
Marbled meat, baked camembert  
 
o Serving temperature: 16-18°C  
o Ageing potential: up to 6 years 
 

THE FIGUREHEAD OF LA CLAPE 

CHÂTEAU CAPITOUL 
RED OROS-LES PORTES VINEYARD 



GRAPE  VARIETIES 

Syrah 40%, 

Grenache Noir 40% 

Carignan 20% 

 

APPELLATION 

AOP La Clape 

Red 

 

SOILS 

Urgonian limestone,  

limestone clay and stony soils  

Château Capitoul, with its precious 
stone and pebble-strewn 
Mediterranean vineyard, is like a 
diamond in the rough set in the 
rolling hills of La Clape. With 62 ha 
under vine at the tip of the La Clape 
hill range, its terroir is the 
appellation‘s most maritime. Its 
vineyard dates back to the 14th 
century, when it was farmed under 
the aegis of Narbonne Cathedral, 
which gave the Château its name. In 
2015, La Clape entered the select 
group of Languedoc fine wines, 
joining  the collection of prestigious, 
internationally renowned French 
appellations. 
 
 
VINEYARD SITE 
 
Ideally located amidst Languedoc’s 

largest national park, Château 

Capitoul’s vineyard is farmed 

sustainably.  

Maelma grapes come from vines 

planted on Urgonian limestone, 

limestone clay and stony soils.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINEMAKING  
  
Harvested by night, with double 
sorting in the vineyards and on arrival 
at the winery. Made from Château 
Capitoul’s oldest Syrah, Grenache 
and Carignan vines. 
Yields are deliberately kept low, 
around 20 hl/ha, to obtain maximum 
concentration and complexity. Barrel 
fermentation is used, and the wine is 
aged for 18 to 24 months in new oak 
barrels. 
 
TASTING NOTES 
 
Magnificent dense dark red colour. 
The nose is powerful and at the same 
time elegant, complex. With superbly 
silky tannins, this well-structured 
wine offers a symphony of aromas 
encompassing black cherry, 
raspberry, blackcurrant with very 
delicate smoky and minty notes.  
 
THE SOMMELIER’S ADVICE 
 
o Food and wine pairings:  
Deer pâté, wild boar in a sauce, 
Creole red beans, Roquefort, Brie 
with truffles. 
 
o Serving temperature: 16-18°C 
o Ageing potential: 7 years 
o Serving advice: decant 2 hours 

before serving 

THE FIGUREHEAD OF LA CLAPE 

CHÂTEAU CAPITOUL 
MAELMA 
 



GRAPE VARIETIES

Bourboulenc 40%

Grenache Blanc 25%

Marsanne 20%

Roussanne 15%

APPELLATION

AOP La Clape

White

SOILS

Limestone, clay limestone, 

pebbles

Château Capitoul, with its precious
stone and pebble-strewn
Mediterranean vineyard, is like a
diamond in the rough set in the
rolling hills of La Clape. With 62 ha
under vine at the tip of the La Clape
hill range, its terroir is the
appellation‘s most maritime. Its
vineyard dates back to the 14th
century, when it was farmed under
the aegis of Narbonne Cathedral,
which gave the Château its name. In
2015, La Clape entered the select
group of Languedoc fine wines,
joining the collection of prestigious,
internationally renowned French
appellations.

VINEYARD SITE

Ideally located amidst Languedoc’s

largest national park, Château

Capitoul’s vineyard is farmed

sustainably.

Blessed by OROS, the gods of the

mountains, Château Capitoul shows

incredibly diverse site-

expressiveness. Situated along the

shores of Bages lagoon and the lower

southern vineyard slopes is Cayenne,

a vineyard block strewn with pebbles

and lined with rosemary and thyme.

WINEMAKING

Harvested by night, with double
sorting in the vineyards and on arrival
at the winery Fermentation starts in
vats and finishes in oak barrels for the
Grenache blanc and Marsanne to
extract Oros Cayenne’s distinctive
golden colour.
Skin-contact maceration with daily
stirring of the lees for 6 weeks.
Ageing for 10 to 12 months
depending on the vintage.

TASTING NOTES

A golden, sun-kissed wine showing
great aromatic complexity,
underlined by subtle, elegant oaky
notes entwined with buttery toast
and acacia honey with an elegant
iodine-like finish typical of Marsanne.

THE SOMMELIER’SADVICE

o Food and wine pairings:
Seafood, creamy cheeses like Mont
d'Or, Livaro, Bleu, dishes served in a
‘sauce américaine’.

o Serving temperature: 12-14°C
o Ageing potential: up to 3 years

THE FIGUREHEAD OF LA CLAPE

CHÂTEAU CAPITOUL
WHITE OROS CAYENNE VINEYARD



GRAPE VARIETIES

Grenache 40%

Syrah 30%

Cinsault 30%,

APPELLATION

AOP La Clape

Red

SOILS

Limestone, clay limestone,

pebbles

Château Capitoul, with its precious
stone and pebble-strewn
Mediterranean vineyard, is like a
diamond in the rough set in the
rolling hills of La Clape. With 62 ha
under vine at the tip of the La Clape
hill range, its terroir is the
appellation‘s most maritime. Its
vineyard dates back to the 14th
century, when it was farmed under
the aegis of Narbonne Cathedral,
which gave the Château its name. In
2015, La Clape entered the select
group of Languedoc fine wines,
joining the collection of prestigious,
internationally renowned French
appellations.

VINEYARD SITE

Ideally located amidst Languedoc’s

largest national park, Château

Capitoul’s vineyard is farmed

sustainably.

Blessed by OROS, the gods of the

mountains, Château Capitoul shows

incredibly diverse site-

expressiveness. Situated along the

shores of Bages lagoon and the lower

southern vineyard slopes is Cayenne,

a vineyard block strewn with pebbles

and lined with rosemary and thyme.

WINEMAKING

Harvested by night, with double
sorting in the vineyards and on arrival
at the winery. Extended skin-contact
maceration for 4 to 5 weeks to obtain
rich, smooth tannins. All the Syrah is
aged in oak barrels for 1 year with
half of the Grenache. After bottling,
the wine is stored for at least 1 year in
our cellar.

TASTING NOTES

Deep red in colour, Oros Cayenne
offers a complex and intense nose
typical of its vineyard site. Brimming
with jammy berry fruits such as
blackberries and blackcurrant
entwined with spicy notes of
rosemary, thyme and an elegant
iodine finish. A full-bodied, round
and generous wine.

THE SOMMELIER’S ADVICE

o Food and wine pairings:
Marbled meat, baked camembert

o Serving temperature: 16-18°C
o Ageing potential: up to 6

years

THE FIGUREHEAD OF LA CLAPE

CHÂTEAU CAPITOUL
RED - OROS – PARCELLE CAYENNE 



Château Capitoul, with its precious
stone and pebble-strewn
Mediterranean vineyard, is like a
diamond in the rough set in the
rolling hills of La Clape. With 62 ha
under vine at the tip of the La Clape
hill range, its terroir is the
appellation‘s most maritime. Its
vineyard dates back to the 14th
century, when it was farmed under
the aegis of Narbonne Cathedral,
which gave the Château its name. In
2015, La Clape entered the select
group of Languedoc fine wines,
joining the collection of prestigious,
internationally renowned French
appellations.

VINEYARD SITE

Ideally located amidst Languedoc’s

largest national park, Château

Capitoul’s vineyard is farmed

sustainably.

Rive is a rare, unexpected rosé

shaped by Man’s passion for this

outstanding vineyard site, located on

urgonian limestone, limestone and

stony soils.

WINEMAKING

Harvested by night, with double
sorting in the vineyards and on arrival
at the winery. Special selection of
Cinsault, Syrah and Grenache grapes.
Fermentation in stainless steel tanks,
after the wine is run off. It is then
matured for 18 months in 2-3-year-
old barrels used for white wines.

TASTING NOTES

Pale crystal-clear pink with orange
undertones. Rive is a food-friendly
rosé and features a complex nose of
white peach, alongside hints of
cherry and boiled sweets. On the
palate, it is medium-bodied and
generous with a fine line of acidity
and a saline edge emerging on the
long finish. A wine showing great
finesse and elegance.

THE SOMMELIER’SADVICE

o Food & wine pairings:
As an aperitif, with tapas, a ring of
crisp shrimps, grilled sea bream,
vegetable tagine, strawberry panna
cotta.

o Serving temperature: 10-12°C
o Ageing capacity: 2 years

GRAPE VARIETIES

Cinsault 40%, Syrah 30%,

Grenache Noir 30%

APPELLATION

AOP Languedoc

Rosé

SOILS

Clay-limestone

THE FIGUREHEAD OF LA CLAPE
VINTAGE 2019 – 1,500 bottles produced and numbered 

CHÂTEAU CAPITOUL
RIVE



GRAPE VARIETIES
Bourboulenc 40%

Marsanne 30%

Grenache Blanc 20%

Roussanne 5%

Viognier 5%

APPELLATION
AOP La Clape

White

SOILS
Urgonian limestone,

limestone clay and stony soils

Château Capitoul, with its
precious stone and pebble-strewn
Mediterranean vineyard, is like a
diamond in the rough set in the
rolling hills of La Clape. With 62
ha under vine at the tip of the La
Clape hill range, its terroir is the
appellation‘s most maritime. Its
vineyard dates back to the 14th
century, when it was farmed
under the aegis of Narbonne
Cathedral, which gave the
Château its name. In 2015, La
Clape entered the select group of
Languedoc fine wines, joining the
collection of prestigious,
internationally renowned French
appellations.

VINEYARD SITE

Ideally located amidst

Languedoc’s largest national

park, Château Capitoul’s vineyard

is farmed sustainably.

White Rocaille is the original

rendition of this unique vineyard

site.

WINEMAKING

Harvested by night, with double
sorting in the vineyards and on
arrival at the winery. Skin-contact
maceration for the Marsanne
only, direct-to-press for the other
grapes. Fermentation at
temperatures below 15°c. Vinted
in concrete vats.

TASTING NOTES

A blend of five grape varieties,

spearheaded by Bourboulenc. It

delivers delicious iodine-like

accents, with delicate notes of

acacia and nutty aromas. Perfect

combination of freshness and

length on the palate.

THE SOMMELIER’S ADVICE

o Food and wine pairings:
Seafood and oysters.

o Serving temperature: 12-14°C
o Ageing potential: up to 3

years

THE FIGUREHEAD OF LA CLAPE

CHÂTEAU CAPITOUL
WHITE ROCAILLE



GRAPE VARIETIES

Syrah 30%

Grenache Noir 30%

Carignan 30%

Cinsault 10%,

APPELLATION

AOP La Clape

Red

SOILS

Urgonian limestone,

limestone clay and stony soils

Château Capitoul, with its
precious stone and pebble-strewn
Mediterranean vineyard, is like a
diamond in the rough set in the
rolling hills of La Clape. With 62
ha under vine at the tip of the La
Clape hill range, its terroir is the
appellation‘s most maritime. Its
vineyard dates back to the 14th
century, when it was farmed
under the aegis of Narbonne
Cathedral, which gave the
Château its name. In 2015, La
Clape entered the select group of
Languedoc fine wines, joining the
collection of prestigious,
internationally renowned French
appellations.

VINEYARD SITE

Ideally located amidst

Languedoc’s largest national

park, Château Capitoul’s vineyard

is farmed sustainably.

Red Rocaille is the original
rendition of this unique vineyard
site.

WINEMAKING

Harvested by night, with double
sorting in the vineyards and on
arrival at the winery. Vinified in
concrete tanks with skin-contact
maceration. The wines ferment
for 15 days on the pomace, with
manual punching down. The must
is kept at between 22 and 24 °C.
Ageing in concrete vats for 12
months.

TASTING NOTES

The colour is deep red with ruby
tints. Distinguished, powerful
nose exuding red berries and
spice aromas. Its lively, fresh taste
develops an elegant and complex
structure with powerful tannins.

THE SOMMELIER’S ADVICE

o Food and wine pairings:
Tuna, beef tournedos with morel
mushrooms, Provençal vegetable
tian, tagliatelle with pesto and
pine nuts, Reblochon, Saint
Nectaire.

o Serving temperature: 16-18°C
o Ageing potential: up to 6

years

THE FIGUREHEAD OF LA CLAPE

CHÂTEAU CAPITOUL
RED ROCAILLE



GRAPE VARIETIES

Grenache 60%

Syrah 40 %

APPELLATION

AOP La Clape

Red

SOILS

Limestone rock and 

pebble-strewn soils

Château Capitoul, with its precious
stone and pebble-strewn
Mediterranean vineyard, is like a
diamond in the rough set in the
rolling hills of La Clape. With 62 ha
under vine at the tip of the La Clape
hill range, its terroir is the
appellation‘s most maritime. Its
vineyard dates back to the 14th
century, when it was farmed under
the aegis of Narbonne Cathedral,
which gave the Château its name. In
2015, La Clape entered the select
group of Languedoc fine wines,
joining the collection of prestigious,
internationally renowned French
appellations.
.
VINEYARD SITE

Ideally located amidst Languedoc’s

largest national park, Château

Capitoul’s vineyard is farmed

sustainably.

Solstice shows hallmark sun-ripened

characters. Made from Grenache and

Syrah grown in a vineyard facing due

East, with greatest exposure to the

sunlight, Solstice expresses the

quintessential characters of the

limestone rock and pebble-strewn

soils specific to Château Capitoul.

WINEMAKING

Harvested by night, with double

sorting in the vineyards and on arrival

at the winery. Low yields produce

maximum concentration and

complexity (30hl/ha). Barrel

fermentation is used for the Syrah.

Both the Syrah and Grenache are

aged in new oak barrels. After

bottling, the wine is kept for at least

one year in our cellar.

TASTING NOTES

Solstice encapsulates the unspoilt
natural surroundings and offers up a
powerful wine with notes of candied
blackberries, blackcurrant bud and
tapenade, sometimes flowing into
truffle over time. It is a full-bodied,
rich and complex wine freighted with
velvety tannins.

THE SOMMELIER’SADVICE

o Food and wine pairings:
Marbled meat, baked camembert.

o Serving temperature: 16-18°C
o Ageing potential: up to 6 years

THE FIGUREHEAD OF LA CLAPE

CHÂTEAU CAPITOUL
RED SOLSTICE


